
 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

UUPPCCOOMMIINNGG  EEVVEENNTTSS 

✓ December 6, 2023 @ 6 pm - Women’s Night 
Fundraiser for Children’s Wish Tree (main 
events hall) 

✓ December 10, 2023 – Registration deadline for 
Christmas Wish Tree. 

✓ December 10, 2023 @ 11 am - Children’s 
Christmas Party (main events hall) 

✓ December 19, 2023 @ 6:30 pm – Chatham 
Brentwood Group Pot Luck (Holy Trinity 
Church, Chatham) 

✓ December 22, 2023 @ noon - Christmas Lunch 
(main events hall) 

✓ December 31, 2023 - New Year’s Eve Dance 
(main events hall) Doors open at 7 pm 

 



 

 

 

MMeessssaaggee  ffrroomm  tthhee  CChhaaiirr  
 Good day to all. Starting with a few updates since the last newsletter, I write this on 
Thursday the 23th, American Thanksgiving. For those of you who celebrate American 
Thanksgiving (my 95-year old father's wife, Carol is American and has dual citizenship. ) 
I wish you a Happy Thanksgiving. And for my many friends and acquaintances who are 
glued to the TV watching the Lions this is a strange time - they actually are good ! Enjoy.  

 There is another tradition here at Brentwood on this day, volunteering at the annual 
Goodfellow's drive. This has been a Brentwood tradition for years and it is a fine way to 
participate in a community activity. We are very much a part of the Windsor community, 
part of Windsor's identity and I applaud those who are able to participate.  

 There is another tradition here at Brentwood that starts in the fall, our Home Lottery. 
The home this year is in Harrow. Construction is proceeding on track. Some of my fondest 
memories in recovery through Brentwood was selling Lottery tickets. Back in the day—yes,  
I've reached the age where I can say ‘ back in the day’,  Lise Malott would send us to grocery 
stores, both malls. On one shift two of us were in a office building lobby and the look on 
people's faces when the elevator opened and they see directly in front of them two alumni, 
signage, and a desk was memorable. We are not as widespread now and we have increased 
our digital footprint, but I must tell you one of the joys of selling tickets in the public is 
the interaction with the public. If anyone thinks we do not make a difference in the 
community or that we are not respected, you are very mistaken. There are people who buy 
lottery tickets hoping to win with little regard as to who they are supporting. But in my 
23 years of selling tickets the overwhelming response from the public has been one of 
gratitude, of sincere thankfulness for what we do.  If anyone has thoughts that the people 
of Windsor don't appreciate Brentwood spend a couple of shifts selling to the public and 
you will be persuaded otherwise. As Donna Ryan so rightfully reminds me from time to 
time, we are in the business of saving lives and I know the people of Windsor know it too. 

 After American Thanksgiving comes the Christmas season and another of my 
favourite Brentwood traditions; the Gift tree and Christmas dinner at the House. If any of 
you have needs for gifts at Christmas please make use of this tradition. Quoting Don 
McKenzie, my group leader in 1995, ‘the giving is in the receiving’. Took me years to 
understand that, now I think of it often. 

 So good day to all, if not before I look forward to seeing you at Christmas dinner! 

With warm regards, Ken Courtenay, Board Chair 



 

 

 

MMeessssaaggee  ffrroomm  tthhee    
EExxeeccuuttiivvee  DDiirreeccttoorr  

 December is often a month of reflection for many of us as the calendar 

year draws to a close.  Recently, I was out making a presentation at another 

community organization about Brentwood and was asked “what does it mean 

to be a spiritually based program?”  

 In response, I told the story that I have often told here, about how 

profound the difference is at Brentwood when the alumni are here and 

participating with the people on program and when there are none here 

(COVID lock downs). I talked about the topics that we explore and share on 

like Belonging, Forgiveness, Freedom, Willingness, Peace, Hope, Caring & 

Sharing and Fellowship that all bring us together in Fellowship and that 

never have I seen such commitment to a shared vision- Transforming lives 

and communities through compassion, hope recovery and service.  

 Another big part of our spirituality at BRH is about being of service. To 

all of you who have volunteered your service over the last year in too many 

ways to count, I want to acknowledge your endless hours and efforts. You are 

truly appreciated! I thank you!  

 I invite everyone reading this to think about… what does it mean to you 

to be a part of a spiritually based program?  

Wishing all of you joy, love, peace and belonging.  

Elizabeth 



 

 

HHaappppyy  HHoolliiddaayyss    

BBooaarrdd  ooff  DDiirreeccttoorrss    

 
Resigned  

Nov. 21, 2023 



 

 

 

 

MMeeeett  tthhee  
TThhee  LLeeaaddeerrsshhiipp  TTeeaamm  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

TThhiiss  EEddiittiioonn’’ss  SSppoottlliigghhtt……  

                 

  

 

JJeennnn  BBaassttiieenn,,  WWoommeenn’’ss    

PPrrooggrraamm  MMaannaaggeerr  

Ensures our clients have the 
tools they need to be 
successful in completing the 
program. 

  
MMaarryy  CCaaddiieeuuxx,,  IInntteerriimm  

WWoommeenn’’ss  PPrrooggrraamm  

MMaannaaggeerr  

Ensures our clients 
have the tools they 
need to be successful 
in completing the 
program. 

  

KKeellllyy  DDaavveeyy,,  DDiirreeccttoorr  ooff  

FFiinnaannccee  &&  OOppeerraattiioonnss  

The mastermind behind 
Brentwood’s finance and 
operations. 

  

  

  

JJeennnniiffeerr  LLaavviinn,,  HHuummaann  RReessoouurrcceess  MMaannaaggeerr  

Recruits and supports employees and 
ensures a positive workplace 
environment. 

  

  

PPaauull  MMccCCaannnn,,  DDiirreeccttoorr,,    

FFuunndd  DDeevveellooppmmeenntt  &&  

CCoommmmuunniittyy  EEnnggaaggeemmeenntt  

Manages fundraising/creates 
the fundraising plan to 

support program and services 
and build community 

partnerships. 

            IIaann  OOwweenn,,  PPrriivvaaccyy  &&  

IIssssuueess  MMaannaaggeemmeenntt  

Collects and protects 
client data and resolves 
issues or disputes. 

  

RRuussss  RRoobbiinneett,,  OOppeerraattiioonnss  

MMaannaaggeerr  

Ensures that our buildings, 
systems and equipment are 
in tip-top shape and that 
the kitchen continues to 
provide top quality meals 
for our clients. 

RRoossaannnnee  SStt..  DDeenniiss,,  EExxeeccuuttiivvee  AAssssiissttaanntt  

Provides administrative support to the 
Executive Director, Leadership Team, and 
acts as a support to the Board Secretary. 

  

LLeesslliiee  TTaayylloorr,,  

DDiirreeccttoorr  ooff  

CClliieenntt  SSeerrvviicceess  

Ensures the 
quality of client 
programing: 
setting our 
clients up for 
success. 
 

MMaarrcc  ZZaakkoooorr,,  MMeenn’’ss  PPrrooggrraamm  

MMaannaaggeerr  

Ensures our clients have the 
tools they need to be successful 
in completing the program. 

  

EElliizzaabbeetthh  DDuullmmaaggee,,  EExxeeccuuttiivvee DDiirreeccttoorr  

Manages the daily operations of our 
organization and implements the 
strategic decisions as determined by 
our Board of Directors. 
 

RRuussss  RRoobbiinneett,,  OOppeerraattiioonnss  

MMaannaaggeerr  

Ensures that our buildings 
and equipment are in tip-top 
shape, and that the kitchen 
is able to provide top quality 
meals for our clients. 
 



 

 

NNeeww  HHiirreess  

(since the October 2023 Town Hall) 

  

  

  

  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Samantha Kell  
Part-time  

Women’s House 
Maintainer 

 

Tammy Chouinard 
Client Navigator 

 

Korede Adepitan 
Casual R.P.N. 

 



 

 

SSoocciiaall  CCoommmmiitttteeee  NNeewwss  

Upcoming 
 



 

 

FFuunnddrraaiissiinngg  NNeewwss 

DDrreeaamm  HHoommee  LLootttteerryy,,  OOccttoobbeerr  11  ttoo  DDeecceemmbbeerr  3311,,  22002233  

 

Tickets for our 
annual Dream Home 
Lottery are on sale 
now at 
www.brentwoodlotte
ry.com.  There’s over 
$1 million in cash 
and prizes to be won 
this year, including 
the beautiful Dream 
Home in Harrow 

which is being built by community partner NOR-
Built Construction.  Tickets are also on sale at 
Brentwood from Monday to Friday, 9 am to 6 pm.  
Starting December, tickets will be sold at 
Devonshire mall from December 4-26 during mall 
hours.  Get your tickets early for your chance at 

$25,000 on 
December 
1st and 
twice on 
the 22nd.  

 Tickets 
are $50 a ticket, 3 for $100 or 10 for $250.  
Don’t forget to buy tickets for the 50/50 
bonus raffle too.  Tickets are $5 for 3, $10 for 
10, $20 for 50 or $50 for 200 tickets.  Grand 

prize draws will be held on January 13 at 1 pm at Brentwood.  Visit the lottery 
website at www.brentwoodlottery.com for the most up-to-date information about 
prizes, ticket deadlines and sales locations.   

http://www.brentwoodlottery.com/
http://www.brentwoodlottery.com/
http://www.brentwoodlottery.com/


 

 

LLootttteerryy  NNeewwss  

Hard to believe we’re past the halfway point in Lottery 32.  Did you know that the 
Brentwood Lottery is one of the longest running home lotteries in Ontario?  Did you 
know that lottery prizes are purchased 
and not donated?  Did you know that the 
grand prize home winner does not need 
to live in the home to sell it?   

A lot of activity has been taking place for 
the lottery, including the media preview 
event and the opening of the sales office 
in October.  The build for the lottery 
dream home also began in October with a 
groundbreaking ceremony including 
Brentwood, local media and builder NOR-Built Construction.  Progress on the home 

build has been amazing.  Several 
trades have signed on to help, and the 
home was completely framed in one 
day!   

Tickets are selling too, with over 
27,000 home lottery tickets and over 
400,000 50/50 tickets sold to date.  
Thank you to everyone who has 
bought tickets and volunteered their 
time.  Sales at Devonshire Mall will 
begin December 4, selling through to 

the 26th.  Several volunteer slots are still available for the Mall and Sales Office at 
Brentwood.  We’re also looking at 
other locations when volunteer 
numbers permit.  Talk to Janis 
Cramp if you have a few hours to 
give. 

  

  

  



 

 

5500//5500  BBRRHH  EElleeccttrroonniicc  RRaaffffllee  

wwwwww..55005500bbrrhh..ccoomm  

SSeepptteemmbbeerr  GGrraanndd  PPrriizzee  WWiinnnneerr  --  $$3344,,557777..5500          

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

EEvveennttss,,  CCaammppaaiiggnnss  &&  PPrroojjeeccttss::  

  

TThhaannkkssggiivviinngg  LLuunncchh  

This year’s Thanksgiving Lunch was held 
on October 5.  Over 250 people were served, 
enjoying fellowship and a wonderful 
festive lunch with all the trimmings.  

 
 

Thank you to Chef Leo and the Kitchen 
Staff for a delicious lunch.                                                 

  

  

Mathew Caron 

http://www.5050brh.com/


 

 

                                                                                                                      WWaallkkaatthhoonn 

The annual Walkathon took place on Saturday 
October 14 at Brentwood.  The rain and chilly 
temperature didn’t dampen the spirit of the almost 
100 walkers of all ages who came out to support the 
event.  Almost $7,000 was raised for children and 
youth activities at Brentwood.  Proceeds help fund 
social and recreational activities for children and 
youth.  Thank you to the planning committee for 
another successful year.  We also thank our event 
sponsors including Unifor Local 200, Unifor Local 
195, Unifor Local 2458, Unifor Local 240 and Flood 
Chiropractic. 

 

HHaalllloowweeeenn  PPaarrttyy 

Witches, ghosts, Super Heros and more took 
over Brentwood on Saturday October 28 for our 
annual Halloween Party.  Thank you to the 
planning committee for putting on another 
spooky event. 

  
 

 

 

 

  

  

MMaajjoorr  DDoonnaattiioonnss  

Thank you to the estate of Charlotte Bautista for the generous donation of $17,477.79. 
 

Your Fundraising Team,  

Paul McCann, Director, Fund Development & Community Engagement 
Janis Cramp, Volunteer/Special Events Coordinator 



 

 

St. Clair College Partnership  

Zen Garden Project 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Fall Update!   
On November 2nd, Brentwood played host to St. Clair 
College President Patti France, VP of Community 
Relations John Fairley, Landscape Coordinator John 
Lein, Professor Jason Milling and an entire class of 
Landscape Design students to really kick off the Zen 
Garden Project.    

President France spoke to the group and unveiled to students that not only would the College 
be sponsoring the entire project, but that unlike previous years, which were ‘survey and 
design’ only – the winning design this year would actually be built (on our property!)  She 
also hinted that a scholarship to the winning design could be up for grabs!   
 

Following a quick chat to outline our vision for the space, the students were unleashed on the 
unsuspecting, empty field to take pictures and measurements.  It was exciting to be a fly on 
the wall and hear these early student conversations around potential design ideas! 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Next steps – over the coming 
months, each student will create 
their own dream for the project, 
and then invite a group from 
Brentwood to the College to present 
their designs.  Can’t wait!  
 

Russ Robinet, Operations Manager 
 
 

This collaboration is an amazing 
opportunity, and we couldn’t be 
more grateful. Stay tuned in the 
Spring……. 



 

 

 

 

Women’s Support Group 

Meetings on Wednesdays at 6 pm 

& Thursday mornings at 9:30 am 

Please sign in at the main entrance before proceeding to the Youth Wing 

 

Couples Group Meetings  

every other Monday at 6 pm 

(Next meeting: November 27, 2023) 

Please sign in prior to proceeding to the Youth Wing 

Youth Group Meetings  

Ages 6-16 
Every Tuesday at 6 pm 

Main Events Hall 

Parents or Guardians must be in attendance. 
 



 

 

 

 

Opens Arms with Service 

 Thank you to all who participate in making a 
difference in someone’s recovery journey. 

Anyone who would like to join and be on a team 
please call Catherine Howard at 226-975-3636. 

Sunday Morning Church Services 

Join us Sunday mornings at 10 am for mass/church 
services - friends and family are welcome! 

Alternating one week Catholic mass, the next week non-
denominational. 

Review Weekly Announcements for details. 

Euchre Tournaments 

Mark your calendars! Last Friday of the Month  

Next dates: December 22, January 26, February 23 

Euchre tournament starts at 7:30 pm in the Main Events Hall.  

Doors open at 7 pm. 

Tournament Fee $10 

Top 3 scores share 50% of the buy-in. 



 

 

Brentwood Merchandise 
 

 

Brentwood hoodies, T-shirts and golf shirts are available in different 
styles and colours. Please see Jamie Fowler at reception (main 

entrance) to place your order. 

 

Food Bank 

The food bank is now open Monday, Wednesdays & Fridays from 

 9:30 am to 10:30 am. 

Monetary donations are appreciated. 

Online: etransfer@brentwoodrecovery.com (in memo write Food Bank) 
or 

contact Rick Pilon at 519-564-8041. 

Every little bit helps – $5 makes a difference 

Suggestions and Questions Box Area 

Suggestions and questions can be submitted in the box under the TV 
by the main entrance.  Every month answers will be posted on the 

board above it. 

 

 

 



 

 

Inspirational Messages  

Inspirational messages--Recovery Gave Me… Templates are available 
for alumni to complete and post on the Suggestions & Questions 

bulletin board. They will be posted on the lobby TV. 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Afternoons with Father Paul  

Every 1st and 3rd Sunday each month at 1 pm in the Administration 
Building. Alumni and people on program are welcome. 

Brentwood’s Weekly Announcements

 Stay in the Know!  

Announcements are shared 

• main entrance lobby TV 

• at the 10:30 am meetings 

• by email (optional) 



 

 

 


